
26/05/2020 

MR Leslie Bassett 
7 Wingara GR 
Belrose NSW 2085 
lcbas@bigpond.net.au 

RE: DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

We are very concerned with the amount of increased traffic that will occur if this development 
goes ahead. At present that corner is very busy, a bus route, now a very large Shopping 
Complex, the Glen St Theatre Complex and the Service Station ( which is the only location 
one). In addition the corner is full of school children in both the morning and afternoon going to 
Davidson and Mimosa Schools. It's bad enough for them trying to see all the traffic coming 
from 3 different directions, this will make it even more difficult. We need more green space to 
balance the already vast amount of concrete not a big housing block in an area of low density 
properties. There is too much there already this will only make it worse, and as I said before 
more dangerous for many of the youngsters that use it. 
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Subject: Online Submission


